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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Establishment of the 
Presidential Commission on the Supreme Court of the United States” 

This executive order creates a Presidential Commission on the Supreme Court of the 
United States, to be composed of up to 36 presidentially appointed members and tasked 
with preparing a report to the President on contemporary views of the Court’s role and 
operation, as well as proposals for reform. The Commission shall solicit public and 
expert input in preparing the report. Expenses and resources for the Commission are 
provided by the Executive Office of the President and the General Services 
Administration. Implementing this executive order would have no impact on costs and 
revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include 
providing the President with an expert assessment of the merits and legality of proposals 
for reform of the Supreme Court. Implementing this executive order would have no 
impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to 
the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2021. The 
agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include the Executive Office 
of the President and the General Services Administration. 
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